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5th November 2020 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

REMINDER LETTER:  IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING NUT ALLERGIES IN SCHOOL  

I am just writing to remind you about our nut-free status as a school.  

We currently have children in our school that have an allergy to nuts.  Our school kitchen is well 

equipped to deal with any allergies, so the more serious concern for us is the food the other children 

bring in for packed lunch, or snacks.  

I would like to remind parents that we require you to not send any item into school that contains 

nuts please.  This means checking packing very carefully as we have recently found children with food 

sent in that does contain them.  It is important for us to stress how crucial and serious this is, as this 

may pose a threat to the safety and wellbeing of our pupils. We will be doing some work with the 

children in school regarding allergies to support this and very much appreciate the co-operation of all 

parents to make sure we can keep every child at Oakmeadow completely safe. 

 

Thank you 

 
Mrs S Hill 
Deputy Headteacher 
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